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AAACU Supports Catholic Human Services 

Alpena, MI, May 25, 2023 – Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) is proud to support 
Catholic Human Services Bridging Hope event. 

Bridging Hope is an event in conjunction with the annal Labor Day Mackinac Bridge Walk that 
encourages community members to walk five miles across the Mackinac Bridge with Bishop 
Walsh. This is a one-day event to encourage awareness and raise money for Catholic Human 
Services. 

Catholic Human Services provides support to community members through a variety of ways 
such as counseling, substance abuse, prevention education, adoption, youth mentoring, and 
senior services. 

AAACU is proud to make a $250.00 donation to help support this event and the resources that 
Catholic Human Services provide to community members throughout Northeast Michigan. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of April 30, 2023, AAACU provides service to 44,332 members with total 
assets equal to $728,517,118. 
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